
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 

 
Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 

Monday 3rd March 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Red Nose Day non-uniform day 

Thursday 20th March 2025 

 

 

The children at Burwell Village College Primary School are hoping to raise some money for ‘Red 
Nose Day’ and we need your support.  This year we want your child/children to dress for a party 
on Thursday 20th March 2025 to celebrate 40 years of Comic Relief.  Sparkle in sequins, 
gather the glitter and dust off your dancing shoes. 
      
In 2025, Red Nose Day will be hoping to make an even bigger difference to people here in 
the UK and around the world.  This year, the event will focus on supporting those in need 
during the current living crisis, focusing on issues like lack of food and homelessness.  

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping Burwell School raise 
lots of money for Red Nose Day!  
 
To make it easier (and safer) we ask everyone to support this wonderful charity by donating on 
the following link https://justgiving.com/page/burwell2025 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
Mrs Bradley 
(PSHE lead) 

https://justgiving.com/page/burwell2025

